
  

 

Physical Address: 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203 P 303.866.3567 F 303.832.8106 
Mailing Address: DRMS Room 215, 1001 E 62nd Ave, Denver, CO 80216 https://drms.colorado.gov 

Jared S. Polis, Governor  |  Dan Gibbs, Executive Director  |  Michael A. Cunningham, Acting Director 

 

 
 
February 5, 2024 

Andy Azcarraga 
M.A. Concrete Construction, Inc. 
2323 River Road 
Grand Junction, CO 81505 
 

RE: Rolling Hills Gravel Pit, File No.  M-2023-040, Decision Due Date Extension Request 
Approval -1 

Dear Mr. Azcarraga: 

On February 1, 2024 the Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety (Division) received your 
request to extend the decision due date from River City Consultants. Additional time is needed 
to address adequacy requirements. The Division is approving the extension request. The 
decision due date for permit application of M-2023-040 has been set for November 29, 2024. 
Any additional time beyond 365 days may only be granted with Board approval. 

Please submit responses to adequacy review #1 as soon as possible in order to allow the 
Division sufficient time for review. If any adequacy issues remain by the decision due date the 
Division may deny your request. 

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact 
me. 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Amy Yeldell 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
 
Ec:  Travis Marshall, Senior EPS, DRMS 
 Megan Orloff, River City Consultants 


